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Task/Expectation: 
 
Just a short note to remind you that the homework task set last week is not due until 
Friday 8th February, therefore we will not be setting any further homework this week. 
 
The ongoing task is for your child to design a front cover for their play script. The title 
‘Robin Hood and the Birthday Cake’ will need to be clearly shown on the front along 
with their own name as the author. The cover needs to be A4 in size and can be 
illustrated using paint, felt pens, crayons or collage. Each cover will be laminated at 
school so no bumpy 3D bits! 
We look forward to seeing the finished covers! 
 
Next week will be our mid-year assessment week, therefore there will be no times 
table or spelling tests on Wednesday. These will resume the following Wednesday 
13th February. 
 
Outdoor P.E. continues to take place on Wednesdays (weather permitting) We would 
be grateful if all children could have the correct, warm kit in school and a plastic bag 
to carry muddy footwear to and from the field.  
 
 
Thank you! 
 

Please return homework by: Friday 8th February  

 


